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On 23 August 2022, Ambassador Nishimaki paid a courtesy call on Hon. Jennelly 

Matundu, Deputy Minister of International Relations and Cooperation.  

 

During the meeting, they exchanged a wide range of views on bilateral relations 

between Japan and Namibia. Hon. Matundu expressed her appreciation for Japan's 

support in the areas of education and health, among others. 
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